
 

 

 
  

 

 
DATE: January 17, 2024 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 
 

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip to CSU, Humboldt, 

CA, from January 18 through January 21, 2024 
 

PRESENTED BY: Logan Mallonee, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve the proposed Truckee High School overnight field trip to CSU, Humboldt, CA, from January 

18 through January 21, 2024. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The Truckee High School band was offered another outstanding opportunity to participate in a 

rehearsal program with a collegiate conductor. The opportunity was limited to a small group of 

students.  

 

Therefore, the Truckee High School band conducted a rigorous audition on the week of January 

8, 2024. After careful review, six band students were selected to attend this field trip to CSU, 

Humboldt, CA. At the end of this program, the students will participate in a concert. 

 

 
RESOURCES REQUIRED: None 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Logan Mallonee, Assistant 

Superintendent of Educational Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: Tahoe Truckee Unified School Sponsored Field Trip Request Truckee High School 

from January 18 through January 21 to CSU Humboldt 


